
 

THE MORRIS COUNTY PROSECUTOR’S 
OFFICE 

 

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A COMMUNITY FORUM ON 
 

SAMI’S LAW 
 
On March 29, 2019, Samantha Josephson, a 21 year old senior at the University of 
South Carolina, was kidnapped and murdered when she was targeted by a fake 
Uber driver. As a result of this tragedy, Sami’s Law was enacted in June of 2019 
which requires Ubers and Lyft drivers to prominently display lighted signs and a 
QR code as a safety regulation.  The father of  Samantha Josephson, Seymour  
Josephson, will be presenting on Sami’s Law. 
 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020 
1:00 PM - 3:00 PM 

Fairleigh Dickinson University (Orangerie Building) 

285 Madison Ave 
Madison, NJ 07940 

Refreshments will be served  
***This event is FREE and OPEN to ALL to attend*** 

For more information please contact: 
 D/S Patrick LaGuerre at 973-285-6200; plaguerre@co.morris.nj.us  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

***Should you require special accommodations due to a disability,  
contact the Office of Disability Support at 973-443-8079*** 


